
In road safety push,  vegetation cleared along PM-820
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The Formentera Department of Island Services reports that workers began pruning vegetation
along a stretch of PM-820 in a effort to enhance road safety. The three-week operation will be
limited to the segment from kilometre 12.5 to kilometre 16.5 at the edge of town, with crews
trimming branches below the six metre mark to give outsize passing vehicles ample clearance.
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